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ANNEX 1  
 
 
This Annex contains an external evaluation of the National Park Plan process so far 
by Kirsty Blackstock of the Macaulay Institute.  The views expressed are the authors 
and the CNPA is not committed to make any changes as a result of this work. 
 
Nevertheless, the results will inform our future thinking and the paper makes a 
number of very constructive observations and suggestions for future approaches to 
work and engagement with stakeholders in the Park. 
 
 


